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All GP practices are legally required to comply with the Covid-19 Public Health Directions 2020 from the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care.
The health and social care system is taking action to manage and mitigate the spread and impact of the current outbreak of coronavirus (COVID-19).
Action to be taken requires the collection, analysis and sharing of information, including confidential patient information where necessary and lawful, amongst health organisations and other appropriate bodies. This is due to the urgent need to protect public health and respond to the COVID-19 outbreak. 
For further details regarding this and how such data may be used to protect you and others during the COVID-19 outbreak please click here - a COVID-19 response transparency notice.








